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Gabbard, Lacey A

From: Mike & Janet <mj5610@aol.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2019 6:54 PM
To: Gabbard, Lacey A
Subject: Proposed 198 unit apartment complex on McDeane Road

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe 

 

Lacey;  
 
We've lived at 5610 McDeane Road since 1973.  Bella Vista is a quiet little subdivision with very little traffic.  The 
proposed 198 unit, 266 parking spot apartment complex would destroy the character of our neighborhood.  The reason 
we've stayed, and many of our neighbors, is because of the peacefulness.  We're afraid, because the apartments would 
be in a very secluded area, there would be a lot of drug trafficking and crime.  Is there anything that can be done to stop 
this development? 
 
Thanks, 
James and Janet Hardy 
5610 McDeane Road 
Louisville, KY  40216 
502-448-9138 


